
 

 
PURCHASING SUMMARY 

City of Maricopa 
Purchasing Office 

 
RFQ#17-HRM01302017 

COMPENSATION AND CLASSIFICATION ANALYSIS STUDY  
For the 

CITY OF MARICOPA 
 
In accordance with City of Maricopa, Purchasing Code, Article IV, Section #3-215 it is 
recommended that Segal Waters Consulting be awarded a contract and utilized for the 
Compensation and Classification Analysis Study, when required, for the City of Maricopa, 
Arizona.  
 
The City of Maricopa, Human Resources Department, developed and reviewed the scope of work 
and worked with the Purchasing Staff to finalize specifications for RFQ#17-HRM01302017.   This 
RFQ was competitively solicited and tentatively awarded to Segal Waters Consulting.   
 
Based upon the detailed proposal reviews done by an evaluation team, it is recommended that the 
Contract be awarded to Segal Waters Consulting pending Council approval on April 18, 2017.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
  

 
___________________ 
Kathleen M. Shipman 
Purchasing Manager 
April 5, 2017 
 


